
 

A native of Peoria, Bill Malcolm has covered Illinois energy affairs since 1994. 

Bill Malcolm’s 44-year utility industry career has included work for utilities, an interstate natural gas 

pipeline, a power grid operator, and as an advocate at AARP.   

He began his career as an intern at Seattle City Light then worked as a cost of service analyst for Pacific 

Power in Portland, Oregon doing cost studies for rate filings.  

Bill then worked for 12 years at PG&E in rates and regulatory affairs. He then joined ANR Pipeline in 

Detroit in state regulatory affairs representing the company throughout the Midwest including at the 

ICC. 

In 2000, he joined MISO as employee number 64 where he created the state regulatory affairs 

department and continued his work with ICC commissioners and staff.  In 2014, Bill joined AARP’s 

national office where he works with state offices on to advance AARP’s policy priorities which include 

advocating for sustainable, reliable, and affordable utility services. He works closely with AARP Illinois 

including their Springfield and Chicago staff on energy matters.  

Bill is no stranger to Illinois having been raised been born and raised in Peoria. He has attended most 

IRPS forums and worked closely with IRPS graduates including at MISO. 

He has a BA in economics from UC Santa Cruz and a MA from the University of Washington.  

He can be found on LinkedIn and Facebook and his twitter hashtag is @RTOWatchdog.  

In his spare time, he is an advocate for passenger rail and bicycling as well as public transit and is a travel 

writer. His email is wmalcolm@aarp.org or billmalcolm@gmail.com. He resides on the Monon Trail (a 

bicycling trail formerly a rail line) in Indianapolis.  
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